
2022-2023 PRELIMINARY  
BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 

The Springdale Township Board will be working on a preliminary 
township budget for fiscal year 2022-2023 on Monday, February 14, 2022 
at the township hall, 14992 Glovers Lake Road at 7 p.m.  This proposed 
budget will then be finalized at the March 14, 2021 budget meeting at 
7:00 p.m. and voted on during the regularly scheduled board meeting at 
7:30 p.m. on Monday, March 14, 2022 at the township hall, 14992 
Glovers Lake Road.   
 

The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed budget will be a part of this discussion on February 14, 2022 
7:00 p.m. meeting and again on March 14, 2022 at 7 p.m. 
 

Penny Nelson, Township Clerk 

231-378-2252 or 231-970-9384 


